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Comments: The Great Burn is an amazing landscape and diverse ecosystem that is home to many important

plants and animals- especially the elusive wolverine and mountain goat. I'd like to request that you don't open the

Great Burn to winter motorized access. Snowmobiles are known to have adverse effects on wolverine and

mountain goat populations, and people and animals alike deserve a quiet, wild area for human-powered

recreation. 

 

In addition, please maintain bicycle access to the State Line Trail (Trail 738) through the Nez Perce-Clearwater

National Forest and restore access to miles 20-27, where it was recently closed. Please maintain access to the

State Line Trail by existing singletrack routes. I'd also like to request that the Forest Service recognize the Idaho

and Federal Roadless Rules, which prohibit resource extraction on this landscape and preserve its wild

character.

 

Thank you. 


